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LEGAL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Fire 

Commissioners of the Cairo Fire District will be 

holding a public hearing on the proposed budget for 

the year 2023 on Tuesday, October 18, 2022 at 6:00 

p.m. at the Cairo Firehouse, Railroad Avenue, 

Cairo, New York.  All persons interested thereon 

may attend and be heard.  A copy of the draft 

budget is available at the Town of Cairo Clerk’s 

Office, Town Hall, Cairo, New York, and District 

Secretary’s Office at the Cairo Fire House, 

Railroad Avenue, Cairo, NY. 

 

 

Adele M. Carr 

Secretary/Treasurer 


